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Please do not capitulate to the uninformed narrative being spread about vote by mail 

in conservative media.  Vote by mail is safe from fraud, increases accessibility for all 

people, and has worked successfully for Oregonians for decades.  There is 

absolutely zero need to consider a change outside of disenfranchising the same 

voters who put you in office to focus on issues critical to our state.  Changing our 

form of elections is not one of those issues. 


